
Financial Vulnerability Taskforce 

 

 

Eadon & Co has signed up to ‘The Financial Vulnerability Taskforce Charter’. This Charter underpins 

the Taskforce’s work and sets out the commitments required by Eadon & Co in respect of how we will 

work with customers/clients in vulnerable circumstances. This requires the use of our best endeavours 

to provide a service that recognises and responds to those in vulnerable circumstances, ensuring as 

far as is possible that they receive as good an outcome following advice as everyone else. We also 

acknowledge that as our services often involve the application of specialist and technical financial 

knowledge, this places many clients in a position of dependency and as such imposes upon us a greater 

moral duty to act in their best interests and as a ‘Safe Pair of Hands’, especially to those who find 

themselves in vulnerable circumstances. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


